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To whom it may concern

| am writing this letter to speak on behalf of my 2000 patients who are under my care at Chafee clinic
I am a family medicine physician who has been working with PCHC for over 3 years.

I care for the most vulnerable community in Rhode Island. | have a [ot of patients who suffer from
asthma and chronic respiratory conditions. At Chafee we been working hard to control and improve the
health of our respiratory patients.

| feel that by opening this asphalt plant close to Chafee will not only put the staff at risk , but also our
greatly compromise the wellbeing of our vulnerable community.

Please reconsider the location of the plant .
Sincerely
Zein Farhat, MD

10/12/2021




